
Grievance Day for the Village of Port Washington North was convened on Tuesday, 
February 16, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. at the Village Hall, 3 Pleasant Avenue, Port 
Washington, New York.  The Assessor and the Board of Trustees, sitting as the 
Board of Assessment Review, met for the purpose of hearing complaints in relation 
to assessments for the year 2021.  No complaints were received. At 2:00 p.m., 
there being no further business, Grievance Day was adjourned. 
 
 

Palma Torrisi, Village Clerk 
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